
Dear Families,  

I hope that you have enjoyed our sunny week and I have my fingers crossed that it lingers… at least a 

little into the weekend. 

We have had another super week in both our schools with many exciting events and more on the 

horizon. Earlier in the week we took delivery of ten eggs and we are very proud to announce that all 

ten of these have hatched successfully. 

 

 

We would like to thank the PTA for funding this experience which we are all (especially the adults!) 

enjoying very much indeed! 

We should also thank FOWS at Warthill for their generosity in funding the visit to Eureka next 

Thursday. We will take plenty of pictures. We know that it will be a great day. Please return 

permission slips if you haven’t yet done so. 

Our Stay and Play transition sessions are in full swing at both settings with Warthill new starters 

coming on Monday afternoons and Sand Hutton new starter children visiting on Wednesdays. Next 

Tuesday, we will be having the first transition day at Warthill and so Mrs Naylor will be over there for 

the morning.  

A little reminder about Sports’ Days. These are weather permitting and families are welcome. They 

are as follows: WH: 29th June, SH: 30th June, just after 1pm, or thereabouts. It would be lovely to be 

able to welcome  as many of you as possible to these events. 

Finally, there is a Scarecrow Trail event at Sand Hutton tomorrow between 10am and 12. Everyone is 

welcome. There will be a scarecrow quiz sheet to complete and refreshments available on the school 

yard. It will be lots of fun! 

Have a great weekend,  

Best wishes,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools   


